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From: Stephen Chen
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: PP_2020_NORTH_004_00
Date: Monday, 16 November 2020 3:59:45 PM


Dear Sirs,
I have received information regarding the proposed development at 173-179 Walker Street
and 11-17 Hampden Street and I am writing to express my strong objections. I understand
that it is proposed to allow an increase in the height of the building which could reach up
to a height of 148m. This is well above the height of neighbouring buildings and would
block light to units in the Belvedere apartments where I live and neighbouring buildings.
This would be clearly detrimental to the residents in the neighbouring area and should not
be approved by council.


Kind regards
Stephen Chen
Unit 1107/138 Walker Street
North Sydney
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